
 
  
To:    

  

President Gardiner and Members of the Town Council  

From:   Chief Mark Hajduk  

Date:    12/12/2023  

Re:    Fire Department Cot purchase  

  

 

Background  

  The fire department purchased unit 2260 earlier this year and needs to purchase a cot for this 

unit.  

   The Cot is needed before the unit can be certified from the state EMS commission.  The Cot is 

a Stryker 6506 power pro. This Cot has powered raise and lower, which is the industry standard 

and prevents back injuries from lifting and lowering the Cot.  

 

  Attached is a copy of the quote for the Stryker 6506 MTS Powerpro and all necessary 

accessories for the installation into unit 2260, for the price of $39,592.70. 
 

 

Budget Note  

  The cost of $39,592.70 will come from The Fire Departments CCD fund # 4402-91501-64422.   

Recommendation  

By motion and voice vote, approve the fire department to purchase 1 Stryker Cot with needed 

accessories for a TOTAL cost of $39,592.70.  

  

  

  


